Dear Dr. Ferrater - Mora,

I am writing on behalf of the Chicago Bryn Mawr College Club to ask you to speak at one of our luncheon-lectures next year, Mrs. Marshall suggested (when she was here in April) that I contact you early as your schedule gets very complicated.

We in Chicago hold a series of 3 luncheon-lectures as our Scholarship Benefit. Our audience is composed of approximately 280 North Shore women – the majority of whom are [amble?] mentally to attend one more bridge, tea or fashion party. Of this number 20% are Bryn Mawr alumnae, the rest interested friends and/or public. I am enclosing a flyer from last year for your information.

We have tentatively engaged the club for January 11th but could change this depending on your schedule. If you find you would be able to speak to our group, would you please send me a list of titles of your lectures so we may plan to have our flyers printed this month. We would also appreciate having a biographical sketch.

I am currently reading your book "Man at the Crossroads" and find it most stimulating. Hence, aside from bearing of your talents as a speaker.

I am most anxious to meet you and do hope you will be able to accept our invitation.

Sincerely,

[Signatura]